
       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Willie J. Perkins 
P. O. Box 8404 
Greenwood, MS  38935 
 
Dear Representative Perkins: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Randy Pierce 
P. O. Box 418 
Leakesville, MS  39451 
 
Dear Representative Pierce: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable John Read 
2307 Highway 90 
Gautier, MS  39553 
 
Dear Representative Read: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable John Reeves 
555 Tombigbee, Ste 107 
Jackson, MS  39201 
 
Dear Representative Reeves: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Tommy Reynolds 
P. O. Drawer 220 
Charleston, MS  38921 
 
Dear Representative Reynolds: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Rob Roberson 
207 Herbert Streeet 
Starkville, MS  39759 
 
Dear Representative Roberson: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Valeria Robertson 
8570 Jones Road 
Olive Branch, MS  38654 
 
Dear Representative Robertson: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Eric Robinson 
120 Northwood Drive 
Quitman, MS  39355 
 
Dear Representative Robinson: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Walter Robinson 
P. O. Box 249 
Bolton, MS  39041 
 
Dear Representative Robinson: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Ray Rogers 
3403 Lanell Lane 
Pearl, MS  39208 
 
Dear Representative Rogers: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Clint Rotenberry 
P. O. Box 818 
Mendenhall, MS  39114 
 
Dear Representative Rotenberry: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Zack Rushing 
902 Pecan Lane 
Tylertown, MS  39667 
 
Dear Representative Rushing: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Donny Ryals 
18 Oak Meadow Drive 
Grenada, MS  38901 
 
Dear Representative Ryals: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Eloise Scott 
1275 Winwood Cove 
Tupelo, MS  38801 
 
Dear Representative Scott: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Omeria Scott 
615 East 19th Street 
Laurel, MS  39440 
 
Dear Representative Scott: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Bobby Shows 
P. O. Box 373 
Ellisville, MS  39437 
 
Dear Representative Shows: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable James Simpson 
153 Spence Drive 
Pass Christian, MS  39571 
 
Dear Representative Simpson: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Charlie Smith 
Route 3, Box 246 
Eupora, MS  39744 
 
Dear Representative Smith: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Clayton Smith 
126 Dogwood Circle 
Brandon, MS  39047 
 
Dear Representative Smith: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Ferr Smith 
2480 Hwy 16 West 
Carthage, MS  39051 
 
Dear Representative Smith: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Jeffrey Smith 
P. O. Box 681 
Columbus, MS  39701 
 
Dear Representative Smith: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Greg Snowden 
P. O. Box 3857 
Meridian, MS  39301 
 
Dear Representative Snowden: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Mary Ann Stevens 
P. O. Box 38 
West, MS  39192 
 
Dear Representative Stevens: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Rufus Straughter 
120 Van Buren Street 
Belzoni, MS  39038 
 
Dear Representative Straughter: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Johnny Stringer 
167 CR 2349 
Montrose, MS  39338 
 
Dear Representative Stringer: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Joe Taylor 
P. O. Box 1183 
Waynesboro, MS  39367 
 
Dear Representative Taylor: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Sara Thomas 
512 B. B. King Road 
Indianola, MS  38751 
 
Dear Representative Thomas: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Tom Wallace 
P. O. Box 20073 
Jackson, MS  39209 
 
Dear Representative Wallace: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Greg Ward 
670 Hwy 4 West 
Ripley, MS  38663 
 
Dear Representative Ward: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Joe Warren 
P. O. Box 42 
Mount Olive, MS  39119 
 
Dear Representative Warren: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Percy Watson 
P. O. Box 1767 
Hattiesburg, MS  39401 
 
Dear Representative Watson: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Tom Weathersby 
3806 Hwy 49 South 
Florence, MS  39073 
 
Dear Representative Weathersby: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Carmel Wells- Smith 
P. O. Box 2418 
Pascagoula, MS  39567 
 
Dear Representative Smith: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Phillip West 
2 Landsdowne Park 
Natchez, MS  39120 
 
Dear Representative West: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable May Whittington 
P. O. Box 211 
Schlater, MS  38952 
 
Dear Representative Whittington: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Tommy Woods 
P. O. Box 388 
Byhalia, MS  38611 
 
Dear Representative Woods: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Charles Young 
425 - 26th Avenue 
Meridian, MS  39301 
 
Dear Representative Young: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh



       
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2000 
 
 
 
The Honorable Henry Zuber 
1105 Bowen Avenue 
Ocean Springs, MS  39564 
 
Dear Representative Zuber: 
 
 Thank you for all of your hard work and cooperation in making the dream of 
bringing Nissan to Mississippi a reality.  Earlier this year, I told members of the 
legislature that by working together we could begin to capitalize on the momentum that 
had carried us this far and the optimism of our people to take Mississippi beyond what 
seemed possible only a few years ago.  Now, the future looks brighter than ever. 
 

Mississippi has a strong economy.  We have energetic entrepreneurs and a work 
force that is getting better and better.  We have the resources, the potential and, most 
importantly, a plan for success.  By making dramatic changes to our economic strategy, 
we have made Mississippi competitive with other states.  We are doing the work and 
Mississippi is on her way to becoming America’s success story. 
 

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as plans progress for the 
Nissan plant.  The entrepreneurial spirit in Mississippi is strong.  We are proud, we are 
determined and we will succeed.   

 
Again, thank you for everything you have done to help move this project forward.  

If there is anything I can do to be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     RONNIE MUSGROVE 

 
RM/ahh
 


